
 
 
 
 

RESPONSES AND CLARIFICATIONS TO 
RFP NO. 174 FOR FULL SERVICE MECHANICAL, ELECTRICAL AND  

PLUMBING SERVICES FOR TRACK IMPROVEMENTS 
September 11, 2015 

 
 
Questions and clarifications:  
 

1. Questions concerning Attachment 2 – Respondent Questionnaire.  
 

A. Our firm has been providing mechanical, electrical, and plumbing engineering 
services since 1997. While our firm does work in the private sector market, the 
majority of our work is performed for public agencies – federal, state, municipal, 
educational, etc. As a result, a list of school districts we provided services for is 
rather extensive. Is it acceptable to present a representative list rather than a 
complete list? 
 

B. Yes, it is acceptable to do that. Please concentrate on related experience within 
Inland Empire. 

 
C. I understand that the questions on the questionnaire may be answered in other parts 

of the written proposal as long as it is clearly identified on the questionnaire. We can 
see several areas where this may be necessary. As long as we clearly identify where 
to locate the answers in our proposal response, if this acceptable? 

 
A. Yes, it is acceptable. Please be sure to include a reference.  

 
2. Please confirm the Page limit for the RFQ submittal.  

 
A. There is no page limit.  

 


